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PGI 222.74 -RESTRICTIONS ON THE USE OF
MANDATORY ARBITRATION AGREEMENTS
Parent topic: PGI Part 222 - APPLICATION OF LABOR LAWS TO GOVERNMENT ACQUISITIONS

PGI 222.7404 Waiver.

(c) Requests for waivers to the policy at DFARS 222.7402 must be submitted to the Secretary of
Defense through the Office of the Principal Director, Defense Pricing, Contracting, and Acquisition
Policy (Contract Policy). Requests for waivers may be submitted via email at osd.pentagon.ousd-a-
s.mbx.asda-dp-c-contractpolicy@mail.mil. Include “Waiver-Mandatory Arbitration” in the subject line
of the message.

https://login.acquisition.gov/dfarspgi/pgi-part-222-application-labor-laws-government-acquisitions
https://login.acquisition.gov/dfars/222.7402-policy.#DFARS_222.7402
mailto:osd.pentagon.ousd-a-s.mbx.asda-dp-c-contractpolicy@mail.mil
mailto:osd.pentagon.ousd-a-s.mbx.asda-dp-c-contractpolicy@mail.mil

